
 

Native American / American Indian Education Eligibility 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Long Beach Unified School District is currently funded by the United States Department of Education 

to operate a supplementary educational program for students of Native American/American Indian descent 

in adherence of Title VI - the Indian Education Act. Funding for this program is based upon the total 

number of students within our district who are known to be of Native American/American Indian descent.  

 
If you are aware of ANY Native American/American Indian ancestry in your family background, your 

student(s) may be eligible for additional educational opportunities. Tribal enrollment is not necessary to 

participate. Please complete the Title VI Student Eligibility Certificate and return it to the 

Title VI Indian Education Office. EONA/EACCR, 1515 Hughes Way, Long Beach, CA 90810 

(Mailing Address). 

 
Please indicate on the Title VI Student Eligibility Certificate any tribal ancestry of which you are aware. 

Even though you may not wish your student to actively participate in the program, your signature will 

benefit other Native American students in the district. Please be aware that all information supplied will be 

regarded as strictly confidential. Please contact the Title VI Indian Education Office if you have any 

questions or concerns. Thank you for your time and assistance. 

 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 

 
EONA – Office of Equity, Access, 

College and Career Readiness  

1515 Hughes Way 

Long Beach, CA 90810 

 
Program Administrator: Jenni Brown 

Phone: (562) 997 – 8455 

Email: jmbrown@lbschools.net 

 
Program Coordinator: Kathy Leonard 

Phone: (562) 599-5005 Ext. 37 (message available) 

Email: kleonard@lbschools.net 

Eligibility Is Not Based Upon Any 
Minimum Blood Quantum. 
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